LCSD’s response to media enquiries on
real-name registration for ticket
sales

In response to media enquiries on the adoption of real-name
registration for ticket sales to upcoming concerts by the Hong Kong musical
group Mirror, a spokesman for the Leisure and Cultural Services Department
(LCSD) today (May 25) gave the following reply:

To combat ticket scalping, the LCSD took the initiative to discuss with
the organiser of Mirror's concerts on the ticket sales and admission
arrangements. The Department welcomes the organiser's positive response on
adopting real-name registration for ticket sales to the public through
URBTIX, so as to reduce the chance of ticket scalping.

The LCSD will render all practicable assistance on ticket sales and
admission arrangements to the organiser, and also calls on ticket holders to
arrive early at the concerts' venue, the Hong Kong Coliseum.


http://www.government-world.com/lcsds-response-to-media-enquiries-on-real-name-registration-for-ticket-sales/
http://www.government-world.com/lcsds-response-to-media-enquiries-on-real-name-registration-for-ticket-sales/
http://www.government-world.com/lcsds-response-to-media-enquiries-on-real-name-registration-for-ticket-sales/

